
                          
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

    
   

    
       

  
  

 
     

  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Adur Floodwatch Group 
Run by the community for the community 

Mr. Chris Banks 
C/O Banks Solutions 
64 Lavinia Way 
East Preston 
West Sussex 
BN16 1EF 

Adur Local Plan Examination 
19th December 2016 

Dear Mr Banks, 

Whilst none of the issues listed for discussion by the inspector cover the Adur 
Floodwatch Group consultation statement relevant to para 155 of the NPPF, please find 
attached three addresses given to Adur DC full council meetings during 2014-2016 at 
various stages of the plan approval by members where it becomes obvious that that this 
group’s comments to full council meetings were not being taken in the spirit of 
community involvement as required by NPPF. 

Attention is particularly drawn to those of the 17.12.15 and 21.3.16 and the outcome 
comments at the end of each address. 

Many thanks for your assistance in respect of the above. 

Kindest Regards, 

Bill Freeman 
Chair 

https://17.12.15

